Eddie Sleeeer

From: Mary Joseph <mjj0098@gmail.com>
Sent; Monday, January 29, 2018 2:23 PM

To: Eddie Sleeper

Subject: DTE shut off my power on June 12, 1917

I received a shutoff letter on June 3rd. That day I found the key to the lock on my electric analog meter. The
key opened the lock the first try (effortlessly). But on June 12th three DTE polemen knocked on my door. 1
opened and said I have the key right here and will unlock it. The supervisor said "no, I'm going to shut off your
power at the pole. I ran ahead to the back yard and they raced to the pole top within seconds and had my power
off. They left and I continue for minutes trying to get that lock open. I went next door and asked neighbor, Jim,
for help.

He struggled unsuccessfully for 15 minutes (even standing on a stool I brought over) giving the key plenty of
elbow grease) Then it finally opened. What happened between June 3 (when it opened first try) and Monday
June 12 when it took a strong man 15 minutes to open it leaves me baffled to this day. Penny with Senator
Colbeck helped me get my power back on by Wednesday. What a stressful heart jolting day in 103 degree
humid weather that was.

Worldwide, utility corporations have been on a mission to turn our living quarters into microwave radiation hot
spots, regardless of the "non-industry" research studies that have proven detrimental health impacts.

The mega-behemoth communications industry and the political elite (& the uninformed) are in control of our
safe spaces now. with no consideration of our health and safety.

Jimmy Carter once said in his primary election, "human rights" are universal and citizens deserve them. Thirty
eight years later, human rights have become subservient to " big corporation rights." For those citizens with
RF/EMF sensitivity, health & safety have been pushed off the cliff by these persuasive monetarily wealthy
interests. Hardworking, struggling citizens have no means to battle back this injustice until some time when the
truth does becomes evident.

Analog choice can eventually give us "human rights" to stay healthy.

May God bless the city of Warren in their brave declarations advocating for the RF/EMF sensitive and those
with health, heart, diabetic -+ other health challenged individuals that are affected and have no megaphone to
fight the communications industry.

{Mary}



